
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

 

 

September 7, 2016 

 

It has been reported that there have been some thefts from residents’ backyards 
recently. 

The Pima County Sheriff’s Auxiliary has stated that there are no plans to increase 
patrols through the Fairways community at this time. 

If you are a victim of a theft of items from your yard (front or back) it is vital that 
you report this to Pima County Sheriff and then inform Stratford Management.  
Unless reports are being made to the Sheriff’s Department, they will not increase 
patrols in Green Valley Fairways. 

Please visit www.gvsav.org (Neighborhood Resource Guide) for information about 
reporting crimes and what to do if you are leaving your residence for extended 
periods of time. 

 

Thank You 

 

Your Board of Directors and Stratford Management 

 

 

 

http://www.gvsav.org/

